Indian Businessmen are interested in Poti FIZ...
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Interactive Session on
free Industrial Zone, Georgia - Gateway to Investing in EU & Cet

22nd February 2011, Mumbai

Business Conference concerning Poti Free Industrial Zone was held in Mumbai on February 22.
The event was attended by business circles of India. The event was organized by “Rakia
Georgia” and Indian Chamber of Commerce. Ministers of Economy and Sustainable
Development and Finance, Vera Kobalia and Kakha Baindurashili respectively, made a
presentation for the Indian businessmen and answered their questions. During the conference,
it was announced that the largest delegation of Indian business union- Association of the
chambers of commerce, will visit Georgia. Representatives of leading Indian companies will be
amongst the members of the delegation. The Georgian Government will continue its business
negotiations with the Indian side during the visit.




